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Mission: Invest in America promotes and supports foreign direct investment in the United 
States, contributing to U.S. job creation, innovation, and competitiveness. 
 
Overview: Invest in America is the primary U.S. Government mechanism to coordinate inward 
investment promotion. Efforts are focused on outreach to foreign governments and investors, 
support for state governments’ investment promotion efforts, and addressing business climate 
concerns of international investors. Invest in America reaffirms the unequivocal and long-
standing commitment by the United States to an open investment policy.   
 
Facilitate Investment Inquiries: Invest in America welcomes all inquiries from foreign 
investors who want to learn more about investing in the United States. Invest in America 
provides information about the United States economy as a whole, assists in making contacts 
with appropriate federal and state agencies, and helps investors learn more about U.S. policies 
and investment procedures.  
 
Acts as Ombudsman: Invest in America serves as an ombudsman in Washington, D.C., for the 
international investment community, working across the Federal Government to address investor 
concerns and issues involving federal agencies.  

 
Advise on Policy: Invest in America reviews and acts upon specific policy issues that are raised 
by international investors. Invest in America regularly engages with U.S. government 
stakeholders to address policy concerns and provides recommendations to improve the U.S. 
investment climate.  

 
Connect Investors with U.S. States: Invest in America is a federal complement to existing U.S. 
state and local efforts to promote inward investment and remains neutral in any competition. 
Invest in America works with each of the fifty states, the District of Columbia, and U.S. 
territories to connect potential investors with U.S. investment officials.  

 
Provide Investor Education: Invest in America continually develops programs and services to 
educate international investors on topics related to investing in the United States. Invest in 
America also works to educate domestic audiences on the benefits foreign direct investment 
offers their communities.   
 
 

 
Invest in America Welcomes All Questions, Comments, and Inquiries:  

Aaron Brickman 
Director, Invest in America 

+1 202-482-5199 
aaron.brickman@mail.doc.gov 

www.investamerica.gov 


